
We are delighted to announce that Paul Davies has been promoted to Operations
Director, Midlands Projects. Paul will oversee operational delivery within the Midlands
region and will support Mark Davies, Regional Director. Mark will remain responsible
for the Midlands region as well as for Bristol. Congratulation to Paul on his new role.
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